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CMRS Reminders
Annual General Meeting on Sunday October 5/2025 at the 

Glenmore Inn mark your calendars.

Three Directors are up for re-election.
We need candidates for a vacant Independent position. 

Please consider offering to serve your fellow Model Railroaders in this
 important and satisfying way.

Also we are having a special presentation from Trevor Marshall. He is a published 
author from Model Railroad Craftsman Magazine. 

Show and Tell room for members to bring in their projects and show off their talents.

Slide Night is a go for Friday November 21/2025 7:00PM at the River Park Church 
more details to come. 

Please email Glen Hawley Slide_Night@calgarymodelrailway.ca for information if you 
would like to do a presentation.

The CMRS Membership desk will be open to take renewals and new memberships. 

OrderBoard will be sent out again in early September and every month after that but if anyone 
has any questions please contact any of the CMRS Directors. 

John Morphy
orderboard@calgarymodelrailway.ca

On behalf of the CMRS and its Directors we hope everyone has a great Summer!!!

1

mailto:Slide_Night@calgarymodelrailway.ca
mailto:orderboard@calgarymodelrailway.ca

